February 25, 1988

Mr. Ara Dostourian

Chairman of the Parish Council
Armenian Church Council of Atlanta
3830 Highway 5

Douglasville, Georgia 30135

Dear Mr. Dostourian:

The 86th Annual Diocesan Assembly will be hosted by
the Holy Trinity Armenian Church, 145 Brattle Street,
Cambr idge, Massachusetts 02138, from May 12, 13 and 14,
1988. ’

We feel it would be important for our mission parishes
to have a representative at the Assembly to obtain a first
hand knowledge on matters relating to the Diocesan activ-
ities. The Assembly will provide an opportunity for members
of the Armenian Church from different areas to get acquainted
and become familiar with parish life in other parts of the
Diocese.

The Assembly Agenda will be forwarded to you at a
later date.

We would be pleased if a representative from your
mission parish coul!d attend the Assembly in Cambridge.

May God be with you in all your work.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate



